
 

 

 

 

December 21, 2018 

 

All Responsive Bidders: 

In response to RFP 574 Website Redesign for Ventura County Community College District, our 

committee selected three of the top submissions for a presentation per the RFP documents.   

Vendor 
Kwall Company 

Promet Source 

Knowble Media 

 

After all vendors presented their proposals, the Committee is recommending to the Board of Trustees at 

the January 22, 2019 Board Meeting, to award to Kwall Company.  

If you have trouble accessing our website, please contact Lisa Sorensen at lsorensen@vcccd.edu or 805-

652-5559.  

Thank you for participating in our RFP process. I hope that you will participate again when the 

opportunity arises. 

Sincerely, 

 

Lisa Sorensen 

Purchasing Specialist 
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